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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am able to share with you our classes for September 2022 after a final round of class teacher interviews on Thursday. We 

will be saying goodbye to Miss O’Connor, Mrs Riley and Mrs Higgins at the end of this term and we wish them all the best of 

luck for the future. Miss Hall will be moving from Reception to Year 1 with her class and Miss Quin will be moving to         

Reception. We will be welcoming Mrs Stout who will be our Key Stage 1 Lead and teaching in Year 2. She will share the class 

with Mrs Challinor who the children will be familiar with from this year. Miss Cartwright will be teaching in Year 1and Miss 

Jennison will be teaching in Year 2 until Mrs Cooke returns. There are no changes to the Key Stage 2 classes from September.  

 

 

We still have to finalise where our Teaching Assistants will be placed but I’m sure you are keen to know where your child will 

be from September. Some children have already experienced some transition activities particularly those classes moving to a 

different part of the school. We will of course share a transition day once we have been able to coordinate this with our new 

teachers when they can come into school.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 27th  June 2022 

Class of the Week: 4W 

House of the Week: Dolphin 

Pupil of the Week: Adele G 

STOCKPORT BOOK AWARDS 

The annual Stockport Book Awards took place at 
Stockport Town Hall  on Tuesday. 34 schools from 
across Stockport took part in the event this year and 
3,180 children voted on their favourite book titles 
from the shortlisted book titles.  There were speeches 
from Councillor David Wilson, Mayor of Stockport and 
Deputy Mayor, Linda Holt as well as from the authors 
whose books had been shortlisted.  There was also 
performance of poetry by Poet and Teacher, Matthew 
Goodfellow who entertained everyone with his funny 
poems and stories.  We had a couple of winners      
ourselves  with Emelia C winning a reader award and 
Isaac H winning an art award with a superb piece of 
artwork inspired by the book The House at the Edge of 
Magic. 

The classes will be as follows: 

RS—1C Miss Cartwright 

RH—1H Miss Hall  

1C—2JC Miss Jennison/Mrs Cooke 

1CH—2CS Mrs Challinor/Mrs Stout 

2C—3B Miss Bickerstaffe 

2Q—3C Mrs Craven 

3C—4C Mrs Chadwick  

3B—4W Mrs Whittam 

4C—5G Mrs Gates  

4W—5SR Miss Swettenham/Mr 

Roffey 

5G—6HT Mr Heaton/Mrs Taylor 

5SR—6M Mr Mattison 

The Senior Leadership Team will be as follows: 

Headteacher: Mr Paul Anderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss Georgina Pugh 

Inclusion Lead: Mr Gareth Swire 

School Business Manager: Ms Tracey Laforce 

R/KS1 Lead: Mrs Lauren Stout 

KS2 Lead: Mr Martin Heaton 



I hope you all enjoyed our Sports Day on Tuesday. I was   

absolutely gutted to have missed it. The dreaded Covid-19 

I’m afraid! Well done to the two winning houses - House    

Lion in KS2 and House Buffalo in KS1. Here are some photos 

of the fabulous occasion.   

Our Year 6 girls took part in the 
MCFC tournament last Friday 
and did wonderfully well to get 
to the Semi-Finals. Here they 
are with the Manchester City 
trophies from this season. 
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Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 






